

RAGBRAI Guests, Corporate Sponsors, Volunteers, Housing Hosts, Council Bluffs Residents and Local Planning Committee!

RAGBRAI Council Bluffs 2013, was a **GREAT** success! We had beautiful weather, good crowds, great entertainment, tasty food vendors and top-notch bicycle vendors for the EXPO.

To our out-of-town guests, please come back to Council Bluffs to visit all of our great history, sites, local flavor and some of the friendliest and most hospitable folks in all of lowa.

To our Corporate Sponsors, thank you for your generous donations and believing in our project.

To our many Volunteers, thank you for giving of your time and effort.

To our Housing Hosts, thank you for offering your homes, yards and businesses.

To our local residents, thank you for putting up with road closures, the crowds and some inconvenience.

And to our planning committee – **THANK YOU** for 6 months of hard work, strategic planning, working out budgets, recruiting volunteers, meeting deadlines and planning and working the best **RAGBRAI EVER!**

Mayor Tom Hanafan

Council Bluffs Mayor

Barry Cleaveland

Executive Director

Council Bluffs Planning Committee